
Council Meeting, 17 July 2014 
 

Labour/Non-Coalition Group Notice of Motion 
 

Council Motion – Budget Proposals 
 
This council notes the continuing budgetary pressures placed upon the authority by the 
government’s disproportionate cuts to local government spending. 
 
Council also notes that a further £3.8m of cuts are currently being identified for the year 
2015-16. 
 
Given that there will be an estimated £10m cut to Torbay Council’s budget in 2016-17, 
council requests that the Mayor sets out proposed spending areas to be considered for 
that financial year as part of his September budget. 
 
Council recognises that service providers and users will need as much time as possible to 
identify alternative delivery methods and in so doing avoid unnecessary stress and anxiety 
as was evident during the recent budget process.” 
 
Proposed:  Councillor Darren Cowell 
Seconded:  Councillor Vic Ellery 


